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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Tempest Photography - Friday 1st October 2021 
 
We are delighted to announce that Tempest Photography will be visiting the College on Friday 1st 
October 2021 between 8.30am and 1pm to take individual portraits of Years 7 – 13. The company 
offers a wide range of competitively priced products. For further information, please visit their 
website: https://www.tempest-photography.co.uk/.  
 
As ever, please ensure your child is in full uniform. 
 
Once processed, you will be able to view your child’s photo proof online and make an online order 
directly with Tempest.  
 
There is no expectation for you to make a purchase and if you do not wish your child’s photograph 
to be taken, please inform Ms Cann via email (acann@helston.cornwall.sch.uk) by Wednesday 29th 
September 2021.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ms P Martin 
Deputy Headteacher 
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